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Genter for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

From: Centerfor Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) [elena@udgewatch.org]
Sent: Wednesday, Deoember 12,2007 1 1:25 AM

To: 'bwittes@brookings.edu'

Subject: Thank you again! | genuinely -

look forward to our dialogue together - and appreciate that you first want to read what I sent, as it is serious and
substantial.

You can reach me, at your convenience, whenever you're ready. lf that is not before the new year, I hope it will be
shortly thereafier so that we can begin 2008 the way true scholars must - by confronting evidence.

Throughout this holiday season, lwillcherish the hope that you are just such a true scholarl

Thank you.

Elena

From: benjamin.wittes@gmail.com [mailto:benjamin.wittes@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Benjamin Wittes
Sent: Wednesday, December L2,2007 1l:11 AM
To: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)
Subject: Re: Thank you for your invitation... Bringing Accountability to the U.S. Supreme Couft - Starting with
Reporters & Scholars

Thanks for your note. I'm crashing right now and will surely not have the time in the next week to go
over the lengthy material you sent me. I will get in touch when I do with any questions.

Best wishes,
lb

Onl2ll2/07, Center for Judicial Accountability,Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org> wrote:

Dear Mr. Wittes.

Thank you for your response, which I greatly appreciate. I am happy to clarify and to begin a constructive dialog
on this vital subject.

As stated by my covermemo, you were a panelist at Syracuse lnstitute's September 18th symposium " Suprerne
Makeover: tnventing a New Model of JudicialOpenness on the High Court?", along with Dahlia Lithwick and Tony
Mauro.
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